
PTA Meeting Minutes October 11th, 2016 
 
Attendees: Elizabeth Schwartz, Susan Hans, Kaiya Korb, Megan McDonough, Shari 
Schoennagel, Allison Sands, Erika Weir, Erin Koch, Kasara Gage, Christine Sullivan, 
Mike Nucci, Michelle Nucci 
 
Open House 
Ribbon cutting and open house went well.  Keeping it simple works and there was a 
great turn out. 
 
School Directories 
Minuteman press will continue printing the school directory and will try different paper 
this year.  Audrey finishing up and the directory should be coming home within a week 
or so. 
 
Ski and Skate 
Social media is on hold until next week.  Other marketing and posters are continuing. 
Remind families to sign up for volunteer positions. 
 
Halloween Candy Box 
Donation box to be placed in front hallway in front of Kathi’s desk to help residents on 
the Loop Road.  Kaiya to get box. 
 
New Officers 
Kaiya Korb motioned Megan Mcdonough for vice president.  Susan Hans seconded the 
motion.  Attendees voted unanimously in favor.  Treasury and secretary positions are 
still currently seeking new officers. 
 
Artist in Residency 
Kaiya proposed that construction of willow house be included in the artist in residency 
budget.  This will not affect the budget.  PTA agreed. 
 
Next meeting 6pm, Tuesday, November 8th , 2016 
 


